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Hello Oregon Legislators,

Our family feels that the gun transfer restraints are frightening and unacceptable. How will
they ever be enforced?

What if you have a car for sale, but the new owners couldn’t operate it for 2 years because you
couldn’t guarantee that they wouldn’t drive drunk, speed, cause an accident or any number of
failures that were totally out of your control? You would be as upset as gun owners are at
having to deal with these totally unacceptable restrictions!

How can the State of Oregon even say that they represent the People of Oregon with this type
of logic?

My thoughts and feelings also extend to the gun lock restraints.
Wendie Anderson

1261 Fern Ln
SH, OR 97386

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone


mailto:anderson_wendie@yahoo.com
mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS

